
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

January 2019 

 
 

Dear Parents, 

 

Your child                                                           has been chosen to participate in a Netball 

Match against Winter Gardens Academy at home on Monday 4th February.   The match will 

start at 3.30 and finish at 4.30. 

 

Kit will be loaned for the match.  Players should provide their own trainers and a pair of shorts 

for under skirts. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

Mrs E. Lane 

Headteacher 

 

 

 

Netball Match 4th Feb                         Please complete and return to Mrs Lane 

 

 

I give permission for my child …………………………….……………….  Class …………. 

to represent the school on Monday 4th February. 

 

After the match your child : will be collected from school     * YES/NO 

    is allowed to walk home     * YES/NO 

 

 

 

Signed ……………………………………………………………Parent/Guardian. 

 

 

*please delete where applicable. 

Northwick Park Primary and 

Nursery Academy 
Company No. 9154404 

 

Third Avenue, Canvey Island, Essex. SS8 9SU 

Telephone: ( 01268 ) 684554 

admin@northwickpark.essex.sch.uk 

 

Headteacher:  Emma Lane 
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